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    Dear John Clements,      
Welcome to the December 2017 issue of the Newsletter, your local provider of information and learning 
opportunities related to quality professionals. 

 

Saturday, December 2nd, 2017 – 5:00 pm  

ASQ Section Holiday 
Celebration Dinner  

Where: Carlos & Mickey's East  
Address: 12111 Montwood Dr, El Paso, TX 79936 
When: Saturday, December 2nd, 2017 – 5:00 PM 
Who: ASQ Members - guests - friends - family.  

Cost: $10.00 each 

CLICK HERE to Register Now 
 

 

The full newsletter is published at: https://www.asq1401.org/copy-of-newsletters   
MEMBER SERVICES 

To change your ASQ section email preference, please go to http://www.asq.org/members/account/manage-account.html   

 For password assistance, go to http://www.asq.org/site-help/password.html . 

Jack A. Vaughn Webmaster ASQ Section 1401 jvaughn@utep.edu 
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